
Building Brighter Futures
Every day CUCS staff work to build brighter futures for New Yorkers experiencing homelessness. This
spring, team members from Janian Health Care, our signature healthcare program, attended and
participated in panels at two conferences, sharing information about our innovative programs and
working to impact policy in NYC and beyond.

Congratulations, Dr. Van Yu!
This May, CUCS's Chief Medical Officer, Dr. Van Yu, was elected Secretary for the National Health Care

for the Homeless Council at their Policy Symposium in Seattle. This three-day event was presented by

the National Health Care for the Homeless Council with grant support from the Health Resources and

Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.


Dr. Yu's election helps to ensure CUCS and all of our partner organizations will be able to continue

collaborating to build brighter futures for people experiencing homelessness throughout the United

States.

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

http://cucs.org/
https://nhchc.org/
http://eepurl.com/bHiWff
https://us11.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=537202878ee48855f6851629a&id=9efc1c3e5e
https://us11.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=537202878ee48855f6851629a&id=9efc1c3e5e
javascript:;



